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Comments: Appreciate the effort to consolidate public land in the East crazies, but this proposal MISSES the
target completely. The USFS should be advocating and negotiating harder on behalf of public landowners and
not acquiesce to the Yellowstone Club and other private landowners who developed this proposal. This is a one-
sided proposal that reduces access points, includes misleading statements about use of trails and results in a
completely lopsided exchange in mineral rights, wetland acreage, riparian access, water rights and possibly land
value. Fight for us taxpayers and public landowners and get us a better deal!



